
DURHAM KENNEL CLUB MEET I NG - April 15, 1985 

The meeting was called t o order by President, Connie Howard. 

Secretaries report was approved as read. 

There was no Tresurers report this month. 

COMMITTEE REPORTS 

Lu Ann Smith read the Assoc iated members to be voted on and were approved 
by the membership. 

The Spring Tracking Trial was successful. 

Tailwaggers meeting was reported by Margaret Young to be April 20th. Re­
servation for dinner are to be made by contacting Rachel Chappell. 

Obedience Classes are full . 

Edna Hodges wishes to thank everyone for there help with the obedience rings 
at the Spring Shows. 

Connie Howard thanks everyone for helping at our Spring Show. 

There \vill be seven shows in Ralei gh next year. AKC may no t approve more 
than 4 days for 1987. 

NEW BUSINESS 

There was no further nomination from the floor for officers and Board member s 
for our 19 85- 86 year. 

The membership was asked for their approval for a combined Tracking Trial 
TD & TDX, full TD Trial for November. This was approve d. 

Our next Board meeting will be after elections at the end of May or the be­
ginning of June. 

There will be a need for persons to full our varies committees for the nex t 
year. Information will be in the next newsletter. 

This summer all members are asked to help in the major clean-up at the 
building. Our heater is still in need of repairs and needs to be kept clean 
and filters changed when needed. 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned. 
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Secretary 


